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Construction of NEXUS
Closure of cycle and walking path, inner Ring Road
From 12 February 2018 – September 2018

We are writing to inform you of the closure of the cycle and walking pathway which runs from Willow Terrace Road to 
Woodhouse Lane, adjacent to the Nexus construction site. The path will be closed to allow for landscaping work to take 
place around the Nexus construction site. This work will be one of the final phases of work to be completed, ahead of 
Nexus officially opening in the autumn. 

For staff, students and visitors this will mean:
• there will be no access to the cycle or pedestrian pathway from Woodhouse Lane 
• there will be partial access from Willow Terrace to Vernon Road

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Paul Cook
p.s.cook@leeds.ac.uk or 0113 3435993 or the Estates Helpdesk on 0113 34 35491


